
More U.S. Households Own Stocks - Consumer Finances 

A recent survey conducted by the Federal Reserve, called the Survey of Consumer 
Finances has identified that 58% of U.S. households own stocks, up from 53% in 2019. 
The findings released in the fall of 2023, reflect the most available data from 2022. The 
same survey identified that 52% of households owned stocks in 2019, validating a 
gradual increase in stock ownership over the past few years.


Equity ownership varies among households, varying by age and income across the 
country. The survey did find that the bulk of equity holdings remains concentrated with 
older and higher income households. The survey includes consumer household 
accounts holding individual stocks, mutual funds, and Exchange Traded Funds (ETFs).


Sources: https://www.federalreserve.gov/econres/scfindex.html
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